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In compliance with COVID-19 19 restrictions set by St. Louis 
County, we have stopped all social gatherings at the Detach-
ment until those restrictions are lifted. Essential meetings, 
maintenance and the renovation of the kitchen will continue. 
This is to protect our members and especially the elderly who 
are more susceptible to the virus.  
 
We had our Toys for Tots collections on Nov 27, 28 and Dec 

5th. We collected over $22,000.00 in Cash and $8,600.00 in checks. Our grand 
total is yet to be established due to the money we previously deposited and addi-
tional donations that are expected, however, we estimate that we have exceeded 
$32,000, a new all-time high for MCL 183.  Al Dreste is working extremely hard 
with the Reserve Unit collecting boxes of toys and distribution of toys to families 
in need. 
 
The December Meeting will be online only.  Staff members up to 10 are allowed 
in the building for this meeting. 
 
If you desire to be in attendance in this virtual meeting, please send Mike Lee 
(mcl183@charter.net) an email and he will send you a link for automatic login.  
We will provide all updated information by Phone Tree and the Scoop.  
 
Please be safe this Holiday season and Merry Christmas to all and Happy New 
year too. Hope to see all soon. Semper FI. 

As the year draws to a close, I often think of the changes that were made in just 
the last twelve months.  For some of us it was a year of fulĜllment and happiness, 
for others a time of heartache and challenges. 
 
However, it is a natural course of life ² regardless of what the past has given us, 
the future is always Ĝled with promise of a new day, a new start.  As we say good-
bye to another year of ups and downs, we say hello to a new year of opportunities 
and a new beginning. 
 
No matter where you are in your life right now, my prayers are for peace and a 
New Year Ĝlled with hope.  Look forward to the good days ahead.   
 
Let us release our anger and our pain from the hurtful Covid-19 and look toward 
our vaccine that will set us free.  Let us lead the world from darkness to light, from 
the false to the truth and from wrong to right. 
 
May our year be Ĝlled with peace, prosperity, and love.  May God's blessings 
shower upon all of us and bestow on each a bright, healthy, and peaceful New 
Year. 

Chaplainõs Desk: Ken Dieckmann 
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Toys For Tots 

27, 28 November, 5 December 2020 

Mike Lee receives a check from 

Tom Denman of the Oilmenõs Club 

of Greater St. Louis for $7,500.00 

Thanks to those 

Marines, 

 Associates, and 

Families that  

collected over  

 

$32,000.00  


